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Memorandum 
 
TO:  Rocky Mountain Power 
  Jeff Larsen, Vice President Regulatory Affairs 
  Dave Taylor, Utah Regulatory Affairs 
FROM: Division of Public Utilities 

Chris Parker, Director 
Artie Powell, Manager 
David T. Thomson, Technical Consultant 

 Brenda Salter, Utility Analyst                
 
DATE:  August 11, 2011 
 
RE: Review and audit of Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) Demand Side Management 

(DSM) Program. 
 

 
Purpose  
 
As part of the Division of Public Utilities (Division) ongoing mission of providing a balance 
between the public interest and utilities, the Division will be performing an audit of the DSM 
Program for the calendar year 2010.   
 
Background 
 
Projects included in the DSM program include Irrigation Load Control Program, Cool Keeper 
Program, Energy Star New Homes Program, Home Energy Savings Incentive Program, Cool 
Cash Incentive Program, See ya later, refrigerator® Recycling Program, FinAnswer Express 
Program, Energy FinAnswer Program, Low Income Weatherization Program, Recommissioning 
Program and the Self Direction Program.   
 
Issue 
 
Annually the Division reviews various programs for compliance with state energy regulation and 
tariffs.  Rocky Mountain Power’s DSM program was chosen for review at this time.  The review 
will entail a sampling of invoices from the DSM 193 account for the 12 months ended 2010 and 
a review of the program administration.     
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The Division appreciates the Company’s cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions 
please contact  
 
Brenda Salter 
801.530-6290 
801.530-6512 Fax 
Bsalter@utah.gov  
 
 
 
cc:  Utah Public Service Commission 

Utah Committee of Consumer Services 
 
 


